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May 22, 2008

NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL OPEN HOUSE

(Wednesday May 28, 2008, 6:30 p.m.)

Re:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Dockets UE-072300, UG-072301, and UG-080064 (consolidated)


In the Matter of the Joint Application of Puget Holdings LLC and Puget Sound Energy, Inc., For an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction, Docket U-072375
TO ALL PARTIES:

The staff of the Public Involvement Section of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) is sponsoring an informational open house on Wednesday, May 28, 2008, for consumers who have questions regarding two current Puget Sound Energy matters pending before the Commission.  The two cases are a rate case, and an application for approval of the sale of Puget Energy stock to several outside investors who have jointly made an offer to buy that stock.  The informational open house is scheduled for Wednesday May 28, 2008, beginning at 6:30 pm at: 
Carol Edwards Center

17401 133rd Ave NE

Woodinville, WA 98072

The goal for the open house is to help consumers understand what the cases are about and the Commission’s process for deciding these cases.  This event is not a hearing or a Commission open public meeting.  It is an informal opportunity for the Commission’s Public Involvement staff to provide consumers with information concerning the cases.  
Neither the commissioners, the presiding judge, nor their advisory staff will attend the open house.  The Commission will not take any action or make any decisions in these cases at the open house.  
Comment forms will be available at the informational open house for members of the public who wish to add their comments to the case record.  The Commission is keeping a file of customer letters and comments in these proceedings.  Typically, these sorts of letters and comments are contained in an exhibit that Public Counsel will offer into evidence during a later hearing.   
Because of the informal nature of this event, your attendance at the open house is purely voluntary.  You are welcome to attend and participate in the open house.
Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Executive Secretary

